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Online Community and Business Directory

Council is pleased to have a FREE online business and community 
directory to offer our community as part of our COVID-19 support 
initiatives. Our new online directory allows you to create your own 
business or community/sporting club listing on Council's website. 
This is a great opportunity for you to showcase your business and 
let people know when you're open and what you offer. 

To take part, visit Council's website and follow the prompts 
https://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/Community-services/Community-
Business-Directory/Local-Community-Directory

If you run into any diffi culties, don't worry, we're here to help. Call 
5232 9400 during business hours and ask for a member of the 
Economic Development team to help step you through it.

Working for Victoria 

Colac Otway Shire Council has been successful in obtaining funding 
through the  Working for Victoria program to create additional roles 
to assist Council with its response to the COVID-19 pandemic. There 
are roles available in outdoor maintenance, cleaning, community 
services, administration, IT and fi nance.  If you unemployed and 
looking for work in Colac and Apollo Bay, then please visit the 
Working for Victoria webpage to fi nd out more information and how 
to apply: www.vic.gov.au/workingforvictoria 

Ordinary Council meeting 

The June 2020 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 24 June, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Agenda items include: 

• Colac Otway Shire Grants Program 2020-2021 - Allocation of Funds

• Apollo Bay Indoor Pool - Request for Additional Funds

• Library Service Review

The Ordinary Council meeting will be livestreamed to the public 
(where the technology is available) via Council’s YouTube channel 
(search Colac Otway Shire Council at www.youtube.com). 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and in accordance with 
the Stay Safe and Restricted Activities Directions issued by the 
Chief Health Offi cer of Victoria that are in place at the time of 
publication, Council advises only Councillors and Council staff are 
permitted to attend the Ordinary Council meeting. Strict hygiene 
and social distancing measures will be in place.

The current State of Emergency remains until 11.59pm 21 June 
2020. If an easing of relevant restrictions occurs at that time 
and Council is able to physically open the Ordinary Council 
meeting to the public, further details will be advised via Council’s 
communication channels. 

Copies of the agenda will be available today at 
www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

2020-2021 Waste Calendars

Colac Otway Shire Council waste collection calendars are now 
available via Council’s website at:

https://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/My-property/Rubbish-recycling/
Rubbish-collection-services/Kerbside-collection-waste-recycling-
and-organics-calendars

If you’re unsure of which collection week applies to you, visit My 
Neighbourhood on Council’s website and type in your address as it 
appears on your rates notice, this will bring up the next collection 
date for each bin type collected in your neighbourhood.

https://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/My-Neighbourhood

Hard copies of the 2020-2021 Waste Calendars can also be picked 
up at Council’s Customer Service Centres in Apollo Bay (100 Great 
Ocean Road) or Colac (2-6 Rae Street) or contact us on 5232 9400 
or inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au to have a calendar sent to you.


